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18 June 2021 

 

Dear Parents  

Staffing Update 

 

Soon the children will be finding out their new classes and hopefully having a visit with their 

new teachers in preparation for September. In readiness for this I wanted to update you on 

some staffing changes for the next academic year. 

 

Mrs Sargesson Jones is leaving us in the Summer after many happy years at Dothill as she 

retires from teaching. I am sure you will join me in wishing her the very best for her plans 

for the future. 

 

Mrs Longland is reducing her number of days in school and will be job sharing with Mrs 

Thackray who will be returning from maternity leave. 

 

We have appointed a number of new staff who will be joining us in September: 

Mr Dave Kirkpatrick - Assistant Head 

Mr Matthew Johnson – Phase leader 

Mrs Mel Proctor – maternity cover 

Ms Abby Jobe – maternity cover 

Mr Taylor Brown – EYFS apprentice 

Ms Skye Coomber – EYFS apprentice 

 

The classes will be set up as follow: 

 

Year 6 Mr Kirkpatrick and Ms O’Leary 

Year 5 Mrs Longland/Mrs Thackray and Mr Johnson 

Year 3/4  Mrs Swinney, Ms Jennings and Ms Jobe 

Year 2 Mrs Maltby 

Year 1/2  Ms Challinor 

Year 1 Ms Topping (Getting married so will be Mrs Swindells) 

EYFS Mrs Howard and Mrs Proctor 

Mrs Renshaw will teach in Y6 on a Thursday and Year 3/4 on a Friday 

 

Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 

Head teacher 
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